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RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

In response to the amended DA for North Harbour Marina, i am opposed to the request to
implement a 50 metre channel. This is for the same reasons shared by other members of the
community whom I know there have been many phone conversations and submissions made.

The channel, if the environment impact is not enough alone, will increase the likelihood of
reduced safety to kayakers, fishermen, paddleboarders, swimmers and small boat users in
this small bay.
This area is very close to the North Harbour Marine sanctuary protecting fish breeding
seagrass and turtles.

Please deeply consider and refuse this request for the community and our future generations.

We object to this development with the current amendments. The Council should too.




